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6 July 2022 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Year 5 Swimming Lessons at the Rainbow Leisure Centre  

5B Wednesday 6.9.23 – Monday 18.9.23 

5O Tuesday 19.9.22 – Friday – 29.9.23 

5T – Monday 2 October – Friday 13 October 

 

Swimming lessons are part of the National Curriculum and as such, each child has to attend some 

sessions we have booked for Year 5 at the Rainbow Centre. The swimming lessons will be held every 

day in the afternoons for the dates shown above between 1.00pm and 2.00pm at the Rainbow 

Centre. The school has arranged and paid for three instructors to take the lessons, which will last for 

one hour. The children will be split into small groups depending upon their swimming ability. 

 

Y5 will be walking to and from the Rainbow Centre with members of staff, as, unfortunately, coach 

costs have increased this year and with not all voluntary contributions being paid in the past, the 

school is unable to cover the costs.  In addition to this, with the current cost of living increasing, we 

do not want to burden parents/carers financially if there is another viable option that is free. 

 

The Rainbow Centre insists that children wear swimming hats, especially if they have long hair, so 

please make sure your child has one with them.  

 

Please can you complete the Google Form here by Friday 14 July 2023 to indicate your agreement 

to your child taking part in the swimming sessions and also to give us an idea of their current 

swimming ability.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Beadle, Mrs Temlett and Miss Ozyakup 

Y5 Class Teachers 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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